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- ASSOCIATION DUES REMINDER - 
Make sure you’ve paid your annual dues!  Beginning June 15th, a late 

fee will apply to all outstanding balances. 
 

Neighborhood Yard Sale 
Sweep out your garages & 

empty your attics!  The Ermine 
Lair Neighborhood Yard Sale is 
scheduled for June 10th & 11th! 

 
 Neighbors Supporting Neighbors! 

Drop off non-perishable food 
donations to the sitting area in front of 
the entrance to Glade Mallow Road on 
Saturday, July 8th! Donations will to be 

delivered to the Malta Community 
Center to support members of our 

community. 
We Need Volunteers! 

Interested in volunteering? Please 
contact Kelly at 

Kelly.Wolfe@edgewatermg.com  

- A SMALL REQUEST - 
With warm weather upon us & clean up in full swing, we ask our 

neighbors to please drive mindfully & avoid the newly laid mulch as 

you travel down Thimbleberry Road.  Our goal, as always, is to keep 
our neighborhood looking beautiful for all of our neighbors to enjoy!  

MARK YOUR CALENDARS 


